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 A huge thank you to Mrs Morrow for the amazing work she did with our ad-
vanced and beginner primary instrumental music students at the boot camp this 
week. Thank you also to all of the parents and carers who did the pickup and 
drop-off in town so that the students could attend. It was unbelievable to see 
how much they had learned in such a short amount of time and their final perfor-
mance was spectacular.  

The high school students continue to 
have the opportunity to either study 
or participate in an extension class 
on Friday afternoon. This term stu-
dents can choose from a gym 
workout with our resident fitness 
fanatic Mrs Bainbridge, join the Art 
group with our creative Miss Gibson, 
compete in STEM robotics challeng-
es with the our tech genius Mr 
White or head to the yards to work 
on Cattle Club projects with our Ag 
specialist Miss Mawhinney.  
  

Thank you to all of the parents and carers who completed the School Opinion 
Survey. Your feedback is always valued and helps us to continue to meet student 
needs and community expectations. The survey closes tomorrow and all survey 
links were emailed to parents. 
  
The final payments for Student Resource Schemes are now due. We also have a 
number of camp payments and consent forms due on QParents. Please come and 
see me if you would like some help with a payment plan. 
  
Next Friday will be our Term 3 movie night. The amazing Student Council will 
again be running this fun event. There will be 3 different movies to suit the vari-
ous age levels of students and order forms have already been sent home for pre-
ordered food. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Renai McLean 
  



PBL LESSON 

 

OFFICE NEWS 

CANS FOR CAMPS 

Please remember to donate eligible bottles and 
cans to help us reduce costs for our camps, such 
as the 2026 Secondary Canberra Trip, Borumba 
camps, Treks, and camps for our primary students.  
 
Please take these straight to the Kilkivan Post    

Office and quote Scheme ID Number C100005263.  

Anyone in Queensland can support 
this fundraiser just by quoting our 
Scheme ID, so please tell everyone 
you know.  

STUDENT ABSENCE 
Please remember, if your student is absent from 
school to report their absence to the office staff  
by phone or through QParents. 
 
BUS 
Please advise admin staff if your child will not be 
catching the bus as per their usual days. 
Thank you, 
Karen, Krystal and Gyneth 

PBL Lesson Week 6: I am a 
learner: being prepared for as-

sessment. 
ATTENDANCE 

PHOTO GALLERY 

Week 5 Term 3  Year Overall  

SCHOOL 88.8% 

Prep 94.2% 

Year 1 98.6% 

Year 2 88.8% 

Year 3 95.5% 

Year 4 90.8% 

Year 5 95.8% 

Year 6 95.8% 

Year 7 72% 

Year 8 84.7% 

Year 9 87.8% 

Year 10 88.2% 

https://behaviour.education.qld.gov.au/supportingStudentBehaviour/PositiveBehaviourforLearning/Documents/pbl-parent-information.pdf
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Moved to Term 4 












